

Shalom

Chalom dear friends.

It is hard to believe but the first quarter of 2019 has flown by. They say that the older we get the faster time goes. I can certainly say amen to that!

We ended 2018 with a three week trip to Poland and Ethiopia. In Poland I spoke in nine different cities in 10 days. I was able to share the great needs in the Jewish communities just over the border in Ukraine. These beautiful Polish believers responded generously, giving thousands of dollars for the impoverished Jewish people. This was a real blessing as the Polish church is still learning how to reach out to others after 70 years under an oppressive communist government.

Please help us save money on postage if you do not wish to receive our newsletters; please return this note with your name and address and let us know! Thank you in advance.



Jeff preaching in Poland

From Poland it was a 20 hour trip to Ethiopia. I was able to reconnect with the Jewish community that I had worked with years ago. The community has unfortunately had a difficult time, losing their only overseas help. We committed to helping them for one year with their congregational expenses. In addition, we bought the congregation a new sound system.



Jeff with Ethiopian Messianic leadership

Facebook facebook.com/ChildrenofJacob or our website
www.ChildrenofJacob.com